
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION! 
 

RIVER ROAD (SR 777) Traffic Advisory 
NEW TRAFFIC PATTERN 

 
TRAFFIC HAS BEEN SWITCHED  

TO NEW SOUTHBOUND LANES - USE CAUTION! 
 

Southbound traffic on River Road (SR 777) has been switched to the new 
southbound alignment from just south of Venice Avenue to south of Aucilla Drive.  
Please watch for signs directing traffic and signs from side streets. 

Motorists entering River Road from side streets neighborhoods. Please look for 
STOP SIGNS and STOP before River Road traffic.   

Northbound River Road traffic is not affected by the shift. All neighborhood and side 
street entrances will be maintained during the shift.   

Motorists are encouraged to slow down and use caution while traveling through the 
work zone.  
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